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10 December 2013
Dear Mr Wanless,

ref: Scottish Borders Local Development Plan

We have received your letter dated 2™ December 2013 concerning the site in Ayton with the
code AY1A.
It concerns us that Scottish Borders' records do not appear to be very accurate.
3 houses were built on this site 2 years ago.
We are surprised that our house is missing from your plans, as are 2 further houses:

1 Summerhill Park
3 Summerhill Park

The brown shading of the site area in your letter also covers a fourth house:
2 Summerhill Park.

These existing houses presumably reduce the indicative site capacity from 24 as quoted to 20.

This aerial view shows the 4 houses:

Yours sincerely,

Anne Lenz-Young

Roderick Young




